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General Atomic Company
ATTN: Mr. William R. Mowry

Licensing Administrator
P. O. Box 81608
San Diego, California 92138

Gentlemen:

This is to confirm recent telephone conversations between your Mr. William
Mowry ana Mr. Jerry Ennis of my staff concerning a visit to your facility
on January 16, 1979 by Mr. Dennis Engi and Ms. Charlene Harlan of Sandia
Laboratories , Albuquerque. These individuals are under contract.to the
NRC to study possible criteria for evaluating licensee guard force response
tacti cs . In connection with this effort, they would like to review your
guard force procedures and talk with certain members of your security
organization. Information you consider to be proprietary which may be
acquired during the visit will be afforded appropriate review and protec-
tion from disclosure according to normal NRC procedures.

Sincerely,

i
Geor W. McCorkle, Chief
Physical Security Licensing Branch
Division of Safeguards
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